Permits required
for ‘trespassers’

People who reside in cabins built on
federal lands in any of Alaska’s new
national parks, preserves  or

urnents have unlil Oct. 20 1o file
lications for permits required to
itinue residing in “‘trespass’’
Eivm. according to the National Park
ice.
le who built or purchised and
] using their cabins before Dec.
“1978, and who have lived in those
ins for a substantial portion of ﬁrim
Ie may qualify to n & permit
exclusive use of the cabin,
Ehny people already have obtar
their cabin permits, and they ne -
be concerned with the deadline.
i who believe they may qualify
a residential cabin I and
would llill:: Iﬂﬂhur inl’urmnll_i;:
santact the superintendent of the par
in which the cabin is located or call
E r Activities Division in the
Park Service regional office

iniAnchornge at 271-2660.




